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From the Mayor’s Desk 
 

Dear Marseilles Residents, 

 

The city is excited that we are going to be able to totally rebuild Broadway 

Park with everything new including 2 pickle balls courts which is one of the 

hottest activities: along with a splash pad. The total project is estimated to 

be approximately 850k with 600k covered by the OSLAD Grant. 

 

The Marseilles ESDA Is looking to host a Tornado Awareness Program at 

the Marseilles Fire Department on Saturday April 29th.  From 8am to 5pm. 

If anyone is interested in attending please use this link to register: before 

April 1st https://ndptc.hawaii.edu/training/delivery/3379/ or anyone 

wishing to join the Marseilles ESDA please contact Director Nate Schaefer 

or leave you name and phone number at city hall;  You can also email me 

as well at marseillesmayor@mtco.com.  

 

I would ask residents to consider donating to the Marseilles Nursing 

Service, one of its kind in the state that is always there to help our 

residents free of charge.  Donations can be sent to the Nursing Service, 

dropped off at OSB Bank or city hall. 

 

Mayor Jim Hollenbeck 

Positive Results 

 
The city was awarded 600k in 

funding for the IDNR OSLAD 

fund to totally rebuild 

Broadway Park. The 

renovations will include a 

splash pad and pickle ball 

courts and many other 

amenities. The park will also 

be expanded. The Schematic 

Design on page 2 is on display 

in city hall if you’re interested 

in reviewing it in larger 

detail. 

What’s Ahead 
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